
Commission on Aging 
Lebanon Senior Center 

Regular Meeting 
 

Monday  November 13, 2017. 6:30pm 
 

Present:  Gary Rockefeller, Jane Cady, Liz Shilosky, Geri McCaw, Jim Donnelly, Bonnie LeBlanc and Donna 
Lennox 

Also attending:  Darcy Battye 

Absent:  Marion Russo, Darlene Hathaway, Geri McCaw 

Meeting called to order at 6:35pm by Bonnie LeBlanc 

Approval of Minutes:  Minutes from October 16th meeting were reviewed by all  present.   The motion was 
made by Jane Cady and seconded by Liz Shilosky to accept the minutes as read, and approved by those pre-
sent . 

Correspondence:  Rec’d a thank-you card from a person who was able to borrow our elder equipment.  The 
new budget for 2018/2019 will be presented to the town at the meeting on March 3rd. 

Treasurer’s Report:   N/A 

Reports/Director Darcy Battye:  Our Veteran’s Day lunch was a big success serving 65 Vets and their guests.  
There were 12  music honor students  in attendance to help serve the meals.   Because next year will fall on 
a Sunday, we will also be serving our lunch on Sunday.  There was a temporary heating problem that has 
since been corrected.  Our new garage now has a roof and walls.  Transportation use has slowed a bit..  
There has been average attendance to other programs in general. TVCCA has dropped an affiliation, but will 
make every attempt to see that those receiving meals on wheels will continue to be served. 

Bingo:  34 attended the most recent Bingo and the new method of no entry until the Bingo setup is com-
pleted has been working much better. 

Trips:  N/A 

Friends:  The Friends are very busy working towards their annual Christmas Bazaar on December 2nd.  

Luncheon:  Attendance has been good for lunch.  The Baptist  Ladies served lunch last week and the  Clergy 
will be serving lunch  next month.   We will be serving Thanksgiving dinner with all the trimmings on Tues-
day the 21st of November. 

Old Business:  None at this time.  

New Business:  2017/2018 Budget going to town on Monday for approval.  We are hoping that we will re-
ceive same amount as past.  As far as the Capital items for the 2018/2019 budget  these items are already 
included for whenever needed. 

Public Forum:  Dishwasher is still not set up but we are still looking for the proper maintenance.  

Adjourn:  Motion to adjourn was made by Jane Cady, seconded by Liz Shilosky and approved by all.  The 

meeting was adjourned at 7:00pm. 

Respectfully submitted 

Donna Lennox 

 


